Hello, I’m Christine Budzak.
I became communications chair in 2019 and have brought forward many new ideas over the year.  Emails are now being sent through Mailchimp which allows our membership to subscribe and unsubscribe through the website.  While creating a more professional look, this also helps to customize everyone’s news experience and decrease errors with email addresses getting misplaced or forgotten. 
Our social media presence has increased with regular posting through Instagram and Facebook.  This helps engage our younger audience and helps keep information circulating.  I’ve introduced some photo contests through Instagram to create involvement around our shows and all have had a great response! I plan to do more in the future, and I am always looking for ideas.
My plans for 2020 is to continue to grow our social media presence and keep communication to our membership, photographers, parents, coaches a top priority. I would love to live stream some classes at horse shows to our social media to include those who can’t come to the shows.  
If you have any suggestions, I would love to hear them! You can get in touch with me through Facebook, the MHJA email.   
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